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Docket No. 50-346

MEMORANDUM FOR: S. E. Bryan, Executive Officer for Operations Support, IE

FROM: Ross, Jr., Manager, Bulletins & Orders Task Force.

SUBJECT: DB-1 iFW SYSTEM VALVE MALFUNCTION JULY 4, 1979

To follow-up your discussion with T. Novak on July 6,1979, we understand

that IE will pursue the licensee's evaluation of the AP4 valve failure

which took place on July 4,1979. In particular, IE should follow the

licensee's investigation of the failed valve motor and associated circuitry,

and should determine the need for further study and corrective action.
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Denwood F. Ross, Jr., Manager
Bulletins & Orders Task Force
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